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Accreditation 

 AIQ is overseeing the ongoing ISER effort, which now includes the communication 

engagement team.  

 With the ISER team leads, Liz Rozell & Jason Stratton, AIQ co-hosted the first 

accreditation forum on Standard I on September 26th at 3:30-4:30 pm at the Levan Center 

and Delano. The PPT used for the forum is available through the AIQ website: 

https://committees.kccd.edu/bc/committee/accreditation.  

 The next accreditation forum will take place on Thursday, October 12th, from 2:30 to 

3:30 at the Levan Center and the Delano Center. This forum will be co-hosted by the 

Curriculum Committee and focuses upon Standard II. The three main subsections of 

Standard II are instructional programs, library and learning support services, and student 

support services. 

 AIQ approved the distribution of a district climate survey. The survey was distributed by 

Jason Stratton via email.  

Strategic Directions 

 Fall updates are due on Thursday, November 9th. For the fall updates, please include 

your action plans for all initiatives that are not yet completed. 

 AIQ will be hosting a workshop in October to aid in the crafting of these reports. More 

information will be forthcoming. 

 This academic year will be the last of the three-year strategic directions cycle. We are 

working to plan the next cycle of Strategic Directions.   
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